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Per your request here are the facts on the Arizona/New Mexico Chapter of the FFLA.

Dave.

40 paid members, which is an increase of 10 over last year.
2004 carry over funds: $770.67, up from 4548.34 last year.
Sugarloaf Mountain Lookout on the Chiricahua National Monument was added to the NHLR.

Dave Lorenz attended the FFLA conference in Truckee, California.

Goals for 2005 include nominating 17 fire lookouts in Arizona to the NHLR and 5 in New Mexico.
Local members will be assisting the Coconino and Kaibab NF in celebrating 100 years of Forestry.

Dave Lorenz plans to revisit several lookouts in both states.
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